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WTC   
RETIRED BATTALION CHIEF 

 KEVIN S.  BLAINE 
SAFETY COMMAND  

 
 

The Department has announced that the passing of Retired Battalion 
Chief Kevin S. Blaine, Safety Command, which occurred on April 19, 
2024, was caused due to illness sustained during the rescue and 
recovery efforts in the aftermath of the attacks on the World Trade 
Center. Battalion Chief Blaine served the Department from his 
appointment on November 5, 1977, until his retirement on January 2, 
2018. We thank Battalion Chief Kevin Blaine for his years of service, 
and especially for his dedicated efforts at Ground Zero. 
 
CELEBRATION OF L IFE MEMORIAL SERVICE:  
Sunday, September 22, 2024 | 1:00PM 
Blue Arrow Farm | 86 Glenwood Road | Pine Island, NY 10969 
 
Members and families are welcome. Members are asked to attend in 
Class A Uniform.  
 
In lieu of flowers the family requests that donations in memory of BC 
Blaine are directed to: FDNY Fire Family Transport Foundation.  
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